Alan Malin

1a Ainsworth Way
Abbey road

NW8 OSR
02/01/2016

APPLICATION REF 2015/4578p
ASSOCIATED REF 2015/5592/L

DEAR SHANE O DONNELL
| am writing to oppose the planning application for the following reasons.

Your letter is very sparce with information what is meant by sub
plantrooms? What uses will they be used for and by whom?

What effect will it have on the residents i.e. fire hazard, noise pollution
any other environmental issues?

The erection of external pipework and the replacement of the heating
mains as we where told by the council this will be done 3 years ago why
is it taking so long before planning was sort?

Will this mean that all pipework will be run on the surface of the building
where at present they run inside the garages out of site totally not
acceptable at present there are at least 3 large water pipes 1 heating
1hot water 1 return pipe to improve the heating on this estate more pipes
might have to be added all on the outside of the building fantastic.

As far as the vehicles that already park in the garages if they are to be
removed from the garages and be park on the service road where do
you propose to put them as the back road most times has not got
enough spaces to cover now with the use of the garages.



My own personal problem is that | am disabled (bad breathing) | have
the garage no1 under my flat for easy access this if | have got to give up
the garage will cause me some considerable problems

I should like to be kept informed in the consultation and any other works

Yours sincerely

ALAN MALIN



